
 

DFES General Circular No: 38/2021  
File: D15793 

7 March 2021 

REGISTRATIONS FOR COVID-19 VACCINE NOW OPEN 

To all staff and volunteers  
 
The WA Department of Health (WA) has advised DFES staff and volunteers can 
register online via this registration link to receive their COVID-19 vaccination from 
Monday 8 March 2021.  
 
This includes all DFES corporate and operational staff and volunteers from all 
services, including Bush Fire Brigades. 
 
Personnel can register to receive their vaccination at the clinic set up at the Perth 
Convention and Exhibition Centre and some regional clinics from Monday 8 March 
2021. WA Health will continue to open additional vaccination clinics in Perth 
Metropolitan and regional locations over the coming weeks. 
 
You will be required to register online and provide your personal details, select a 
date and time to be vaccinated and when attending the vaccine clinic, bring the 
following items: 

• Personal ID that shows your date of birth (i.e. driver’s license or passport); 

• Medicare card; and 

• Proof of your role in the fire and emergency services. 
 

The following will be accepted as proof of your role in fire and emergency services:  
 
Corporate staff and career firefighters 

• Uniform or your DFES ID card 
 
Volunteers  

• Uniform or your volunteer ID card 
 
If you do not have a Volunteer ID card you can print or show your profile from within 
the Volunteer Hub.  To do this: 
Log onto the Volunteer Hub from your desktop/laptop or mobile 

• If accessing from a desktop / laptop: 
o Go to My Profile in the top right-hand corner 
o Print the page using the print function on your internet browser 

• If accessing from a mobile device 
o Select My Details at the top of the screen and then select My Profile 
o Show this screen when you attend the clinic 

 
 
 

https://vaccinatewa.health.wa.gov.au/s/login/SelfRegister?startURL=%2Fs%2F
https://volunteerhub.dfes.wa.gov.au/logon


 
 
If you have not previously accessed the Volunteer Hub or do not know your 
Volunteer ID number, you can contact your DFES regional office who will be able to 
provide you with your login details. 
 
Once you have registered to receive your vaccine, you will be sent a Pre Vaccination 
Factsheet from WA Health with instructions about attending the clinic and 
information about what happens after you have received your first vaccination. 
 
DFES has been advised the AstraZeneca vaccine is being offered through this 
rollout. Further information about the vaccines can be found on the Healthy WA 
website. 
 
WA Health advises COVID-19 vaccines will help to reduce the spread of infection 
and severity of the illness. While the vaccination is not mandatory, having the 
vaccine will help protect you, your family and our community from the disease. 
These vaccines are being administered all around the world, and have been through 
extensive trials and approvals, proving they are effective and safe. 
 
The COVID-19 pages on the Intranet and Volunteer Hub includes information about 
the COVID-19 vaccination program and updated Frequently Asked Questions. If you 
have any questions or concerns please contact covid19@dfes.wa.gov.au.  
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